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Extension 
Just a quick reminder that the extension work begins next week.  Please ensure you have read the 
letter we sent out via Parentmail and today’s paper copy so that you can familiarise yourselves with 
the new drop off, pick up and parking restrictions.  Just to confirm that Breakfast Club children enter 
the school in the same way all other pupils do – they are not dropped off at the hall door. 

 
Sport Relief 
The children have been fab this week taking part in the Joe Wicks fitness challenge.  There were a few 
grumbles and some very red faces but they tried really hard and had great fun.  Some of the staff even 
joined in today! 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would also like to say a big thank you to everyone who bought a cereal bar this week.  We haven’t 
yet added the money up so the total raised will be on next week’s newsletter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Class 4 
Year 4 children have been using their research skills to find out about the five pillars of Islam as part of 
their RE topic of "Pilgrimages". This week they have been working on different ways of presenting their 
knowledge in readiness for their class RE display.  Mrs Russell has been really impressed with their 
high levels of interest and the creative ideas they have produced.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Class 5 
Year 5 have been using "The Lost Happy Endings" as inspiration for their art. They have looked at hot 
and cold colours to create different moods for the backgrounds. They then experimented with oil 
pastels, paint, charcoal and sharpies to draw the outline of a tree. Their final pieces were fantastic. 
They will be on display next week during parents evening.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



Class 6 
Year Six children have been enjoying exploring the skills, styles and techniques used in Chinese art.  
They have learned how to paint bamboo and plum blossom, and have tried their hand at Chinese 
calligraphy.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Breakfast Club 
This week during breakfast club, children have been busy 
making Easter baskets and decorating buns. 
 
Quick reminder from Mrs Willows that Friday is bacon or 
sausage sandwich day! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Netball  
On Thursday 22nd a netball game was held at St Swithuns School in Retford.  At the first break St 
Swithuns were winning 6-3.  As the determined team we are, Clarborough came back stronger and by 
half time we got up to 6-5.  Then by the end of the match we were 7-7.  Connie-Mae L scored 6 and 
Annie H scored 1.  Overall our team played very well. 
By Madeleine W, Class 6 

 
Photos 
On Tuesday 27th March, the photographer will be coming into school to take some ‘action’ shots of the 
children in class for our school website.  Please ensure that your child/ren come to school in the 
correct uniform and that they have their hair neat and tidy. 

 
 
Attendance 
Week ending 16th March: 
 
Class 1 86.96% 
Class 2 87.83% 
Class 3 95.24% 
Class 4 91.67% 
Class 5 97.27% 
Class 6 94.44% 
  
Well done to Class 5! 
 
 

Star of the Week 
This weeks ‘Stars’ are: 
 
Class 1 Freya P 
Class 2 Jamie O’R 
Class 3 Freddie S 
Class 4 Grace H 
Class 5 Isaac J 
Class 6 Jessica O’R 

 
 
Quote of the week 
Whilst colouring an Easter egg picture in breakfast club, with a beaming 
smile on his face, Elijah D from Class 1 said: 
 
“This has turned out better than I expected!” 
 
 

Out of school achievements  
lgoad@clarborough.notts.sch.uk. 
 

Your suggestions 
You can email any suggestions or feedback that you have to: chatterbox@clarborough.notts.sch.uk or 
drop your suggestion in to the Chatterbox which is on the windowsill in the playground corridor.  Let 
us know what you think we do well and what we could do better! 
 

 
 

mailto:lgoad@clarborough.notts.sch.uk
mailto:chatterbox@clarborough.notts.sch.uk
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwjW3J7swdTWAhUkLcAKHfpgBwUQjRwIBw&url=http://www.stmalachysprimary.org.uk/parents/attendance&psig=AOvVaw3rME8DF9U_ENuanP3gPiU1&ust=1507122180430116


School dates for your diaries: 
I will write ‘NEW’ next to new events each week 
 
 

March  
27th  Parents Consultations 
28th  Parents Consultations 
29th  Last day of term  
 

April 
16th  Term begins 
16th Primary school places offered, for September 2018 new starters 
16th  Boccia Tournament – Outwood Academy NEW 
19th  Girls Football V Redlands AWAY KO 3.45pm NEW 
26th  Year 3 & 4 Rugby Megafest at Worksop Rugby Club NEW  
30th  Year 5/6 Netball – Tuxford Academy NEW 
 
 

May 
7th  May Day Bank Holiday – School closed  
11th  Year 4/5 Quad Kids – Retford Oaks Academy NEW 
14th  Key Stage 2 SAT’s week 
17th  Pick ‘n’ Mix dinner 
25th  Olympic Athlete visit and training   
25th  Last day of term 
 

June 
4th  Term begins  
21st  QEHS Year 6 Open Evening 
22nd  QEHS Year 6 Open Morning 
 

July       
3rd  QEHS Taster Day  
11th  Class 3 trip    
23rd  INSET Day     
24th  INSET Day  
25th  INSET Day  
26th  School holidays begin 
 

September  
4th  Administration Day – no children in school 
5th  Term begins 
 

Please note:  The quiz night will now take place in September – date to 
be confirmed. 
 
Local Community 
April 
1st  Easter Sunday fun afternoon  

 
 
 


